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14th November 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Since returning to school from the half term break, a number of pupils have been reported absent due to 
diarrhoea and sickness bugs. 

Within the school environment, viruses such as these are easily spread and parents and carers are advised to 
follow the NHS guidelines and keep your child off school until he/she has not been sick or had diarrhoea for 
48 hours. 

As I am sure you will appreciate, we have a number of vulnerable pupils with varying health risks, therefore it 
is very important to follow this advice to avoid the spread of infection.  

For further information please refer to www.nhs.uk/conditions/diarrhoea-and-vomiting 

We appreciate your support with this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Treetops Learning Community 

 

 

http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/diarrhoea-and-vomiting

